
COMMENT FORM 
 

ALA MOANA BOULEVARD DRAINAGE REPAIR 
VICINITY OF QUEEN STREET TO VICINITY OF PIIKOI STREET 

PROJECT NO.  HWY-92A-02-17M 
 

COMMUNITY NOISE CONTROL, VARIANCE APPLICATION NO. V-973, DOCKET NO. 17-NR-VN-22 
 

The State of Hawaii Department of Transportation, Highways Division (HDOT) encourages all interested 
individuals and organizations to comment on the Ala Moana Boulevard Drainage Repair Project in the 
vicinity of Queen Street to Piikoi Street.  The project consists of replacing the top slab of a concrete double 
cell box culvert and roadway pavement reconstruction near the culvert repair work.  The construction 
work includes creating a paved temporary contraflow lane opening in the grassed median, removing the 
roadway pavement above the top of the culvert and replacing the top slab of the concrete box culvert with 
pre-cast planks, reconstructing the roadway pavement and restoring the grassed median.  The project may 
start as early as September 2017 and is expected to be completed within six months from the start of 
construction.  The project will require lane closures and nighttime construction work.  

Pursuant to Chapter 342F-5, subsection (h), Hawaii Revised Statutes, HDOT seeks written comments 
from interested persons regarding the Community Noise Variance application for this project.  To 
comment on the project you can (a) complete this form tonight and deposit it in the Comment Box or give 
it to one of the members of the team, or (b) take this form home, complete it, and then fold it, staple it, 
affix proper postage, and mail it to us. You may also submit your comments and any questions to your 
building manager or the HDOT staff below: 

o Albert Chung: Albert.Chung@hawaii.gov 

o Brent Maeda:  Brent.W.Maeda@hawaii.gov 
 

Name:   Address:  

Phone:    

E-mail:    
 

Comments: 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

(use additional sheets if appropriate) 



 
     
  

Fold Here
  

    
     
Return Address:    Place 

Postage 
Here 

    
    
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
  State of Hawaii Department of Health  
  Indoor and Radiological Health Branch  
  99-945 Halawa Valley Street  
  Aiea, Hawaii 96701  
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
  STAPLE HERE   

 


